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Hello,
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission to the electoral review.

| support the AIDA submission illustrated in the map below, which divides the Surf Coast Shire
Council area into four wards each represented by three councillors. This is an increase of three
councillors over the current arrangement. Alternatively, the number of councillors could be
reduced to eight with only two councillors representing each ward. One ward, which we propose
be called the West Coast Ward (shown in green on the map) would include the coastal
communities of Anglesea, Aireys Inlet, Fairhaven, Moggs Creek, Eastern View and Lorne. As you
will appreciate, these communities have strong common interests and issues.

2/13/23, 9:21 AM Public Submission Tool
A vEC . — ®
& Public Submission Tool ® Help
Home

Map dats ©2023 Google Repert 3 map error

Heather Lawson

Arreys Inlet 3231

Page 1l of 1





